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ITEM 
New Retail Fermented Malt Beverage On/Off Premises Liquor License request for Howard General 
LLC dba Howard General at 108 Old Stage Road, Unit A. 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
A new Colorado Retail Fermented Malt Beverage On/Off Premises Liquor License application was 
filed with the City Clerk on April 10, 2023. The Notice of Public Hearing was published on April 14, 
2023 and the premises was posted on May 16, 2023. 
 
 
All proper fees have been remitted to the City and State of Colorado.  
 
This license is unique as it is for the sale of fermented malt beverages for consumption on and off the licensed 
premises, only if the licensed premises is located in a county with a population of less than thirty-five thousand or in 
an underserved area. Underserved Area means an area that is within a county with a population of thirty-five thousand 
or more but lies outside of municipal boundaries or is a city or town with a population of less than seven thousand 
five hundred. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends that the Liquor Licensing Authority approve a new Retail Fermented Malt 
Beverage, On/Off Premises Liquor License request for Howard General LLC dba Howard General 
at 108 Old Stage Road, Unit A. 
 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION 
 
Following a public hearing on the matter, a Liquor Authority member should “move to approve a 
new Retail Fermented Malt Beverage On/Off Premises Liquor License request for Howard General 
LLC dba Howard General at 108 Old Stage Road, Unit A.” followed by a second and roll call vote. 
 
 
 

 









 


































